From:

Alissa North <alissa.north@daniels.utoronto.ca>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 28, 2018 10:25 AM

To:

Brian Koski

Cc:

Roxanne St. Germain; Lorie Hunter

Subject:

thank you!

## Dear Brian,

Thank you kindly for your time this weekend to welcome students to Temagami, and share some thoughts on the municipality. Thank you also to Temagami Council as a whole, for allowing us to use Temagami Theatre. It was the perfect location to gather at the end of the day to learn more about what we saw on our hikes. All the students had a great time!

Special thanks to Lorie and Roxanne for your help in coordinating many aspects of our trip, and making us feel so welcome!

All the best for your spring season.

Sincerely, Alissa

Alissa North, Associate Professor University of Toronto, Daniels Faculty of Architecture, Landscape, and Design 1 Spadina Crescent, Toronto Ontario Canada M5S 2J5 daniels.utoronto.ca | northdesignoffice.ca



File Dincoming Other

Mayor Z

CAO [] Building []

Finance IS IC Ec Dev IS IC

Parks & Rec S C

Planning OS OC
Public Wks OS OC

PPP 🛛

Social Services